
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
Hall of Justice and Records 

400 County Center 

Redwood City, CA 94063-1655 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

 
    Contact: Neal Taniguchi, Court Executive Officer      650 261-5016 
 

 

January 14, 2021 
 

 

Due to reports of possible protests and plans for violence at state capitols and other 

government buildings including federal and state courthouses throughout the country on 

inauguration day, the San Mateo Superior Court will be closed to the public on January 

20.   The temporary closure includes juvenile courts at the County Youth Service 

Center, court proceedings at its South San Francisco branch, as well as court 

operations at the County Center in Redwood City. 

 

The Court will resume limited operations under the latest pandemic emergency orders, 

on January 21, 2021. All court hearings scheduled for January 20, will be rescheduled 

and moved to Thursday, January 21, 2021, or later.  

 

For more information on the impending closure and the Court’s limited operations under 

the latest emergency orders, please consult the Court’s website at 

www.sanmateocourt.org 
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